
 HIGHMARKET WHEELERS ATV CLUB 
                                 NEWSLETTER 

As we rev up for another adventurous season, we’re thrilled to bring you highlights from recent 
and upcoming events and activities.  We all need to keep in mind the importance of safety while 
riding on the trails including cleanliness, care and respect for all landowners.  Whether you’re 
joining us for the trail rides, hot dog roast, pig roast or other activities this season, or simply 
enjoying the trails on your own time, we hope to see you out there on the trails. 
Here’s to a fantastic season of riding and exploring!  Stay safe, Keep your engines tuned and 
Ride On! 

Upcoming Events 
Saturday, June 7th - Join us for a TRAIL-DESTINATION RIDE following our monthly club 
meeting which has been rescheduled from June 14th to June 7th at 11 am at The Tug Hill 
Hideaway on Fish Creek Road in West Leyden.  We will be leaving for the ride immediately after 
our club meeting (approx. 1 hr.) stopping for lunch at The Hook and Ladder with stops along the 
way.  This event  “RIDE” will be led by Steve Demko.  

Saturday, July 12th - Join us for a complimentary Hot Dog Roast sponsored by the Highmarket 
Wheelers ATV Club.  Enjoy a hot dog, bag of chips and a bottle of water!  This event will be held 
trail side at Tabolts Corners from noon-3 pm.  Hope to see you there! 

Saturday, August 9th - Highmarket Wheelers 4th Annual Pig Roast and Raffle will be held at Tug 
Hill Hideaway on Fish Creek Road in West Leyden starting at 2pm, featuring the Nelson 
Brothers Band.  Tickets are available for a donation of $30.00 per person and can be purchased 
from club officers, board members or at Tug Hill Hideaway.  

UPCOMING CLUB MEETING SCHEDULE 
Saturday, June 7th @ 11 am, Saturday, (Revised) July 12 @ 10 am, Saturday, August 9 @ 11 
am, Saturday, September 13 @ 11 am and Saturday, October 11 @ 11 am. 

Our Meetings are held at The Tug Hill Hideaway on Fish Creek Road in West Leyden, NY. 
Meetings are open to the public, bring your friends or family and offer your ideas and input.  
Ride or trailer your ATV’s to the meeting location so you can enjoy the rest of the day on the 
trails or at club functions.                  
Thank you to all of our valued members, landowners and sponsors.  We look forward to working 
together to make the Lewis County Trail System a success! 

                                 RESPECT LANDOWNERS   *   RIDE SAFE 


